August 23, 2023

DR. ROWENA C. BANZON, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent and GSP Commissioner on Administration Division of Dagupan City



Madam:

Despite the challenges brought by the Covid -19 crisis, the GSP Dagupan Council was still able to attain a Very Satisfactory Rating during the recently concluded Regional Performance Appraisal last August 18, 2023, held at Baguio City.

As we are about to start the SY 2023-2024, there will be an Orientation/ Update of Council Trainers, District Field Advisers and GSP School Coordinators on September 1, 2023, per DepEd Memo No. 291 s. 2023.

Pertaining to this, may we request the use of the Division Training Center as the venue of the said event on September 1, 2023 @ 8:30 in the morning onwards?

Thank you so very much for your unstinted support to the GSP Movement and for being a big part of all its great accomplishments.

Very truly yours,

LERMA P. NICONIEDEZ

DR. MARISSA O. PEREZ

Council President

cp# 0906 144 69 47

Man Ierma